
 
 

 

 

Coronavirus FAQs—Acceptable Forms of Identification 
 
Q. What types of identification are acceptable to verify age? 

A. Persons selling alcoholic beverages must check a valid, 
government-issued (state, local, national, federally recognized 
tribe, or foreign government) document that includes the 
photograph and birthday of the customer. Please note that 
executive orders tolling the expiration date of some forms of 
identification have lapsed. Expired forms of identification are not 
acceptable to verify age. 

Q. Who is required to check identification when selling alcohol? 

A. Retail package stores, grocery stores and convenience stores 
must check identification at every transaction unless the purchaser 
appears to be 50 years of age or older. Any person delivering 
alcohol to a customer at their home or any other location must 
check identification of the person receiving the alcohol. 
Restaurants selling alcohol for carryout must check identification 
of the person receiving the alcohol. 
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